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Dear UCI Dancers, 

Happy Week 9! The countdown continues and we're officially TWO weeks away from the end of 

spring quarter. We hope you enjoy the upcoming three-day weekend and find a little more time 

to relax and recharge before finals. As a reminder, we have included the Dance equipment return 

form previously mentioned in Week 7 below. 

 
 
 
WEEK 9 NEWS 

*REMINDER* Dance Equipment Return Form 
 
For any equipment returns, please fill out the following form 24-48 hours BEFORE your return 

date. Dates to select within the survey are: Thursday, 6/10/21 from 10:30 am - 12 pm and Friday, 

6/11/21 from 1 pm - 2 pm 
 
Form link: 
https://forms.gle/R2jGf3cXycMpCedLA 

Thank you, 

Molly Lynch, Chair 

Dance Department 

Claire Trevor School of the Arts 
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